
Norfolk County Council 

SECTION 77 OF THE SCHOOL STANDARDS AND FRAMEWORK ACT 1998 (as 

amended) 

 
S77 Disposal of Site of Former Blofield Primary School 
North Street, Blofield, Norwich, Norfolk, NR13 4RH 
 
Notice is given in accordance with Section 77 of the School Standards and Framework 
Act 1998 in respect of playing field land at the former Blofield Primary School, North 
Street, Blofield, Norwich, Norfolk, NR13 4RH (vacant from Spring 2025). 
 
Norfolk County Council wishes to dispose of 0.82 acres of school land of which approx. 
0.37 acres is classed as playing field land at the former Blofield Primary School, North 
Street, Blofield, Norwich, Norfolk, NR13 4RH. 
 

The land comprises of buildings, circulatory areas and playing field land including a 
swimming pool. Full details of our proposal for this land are available below. The 
Secretary of State has requested that in respect of the playing field land only, there 
should be consultation with local stakeholders over the proposals for the future use of 
the former school site, as defined in the above legislation. 

Any person who wishes to make a representation regarding disposal of the land should 

do so via the following options: 

 

 

• completing the online questionnaire via this link; 

https://norfolk.citizenspace.com/childrens-services/blofield-s77 

or scanning the QR code 

• Sending an email to; schoolreview@norfolk.gov.uk  

• Writing to: School Organisation Team, FREEPOST 1H 2076, 

Children’s Services, County Hall, Martineau Lane, Norwich, NR1 

2BR. You don’t need a stamp. 

 

Please include Blofield S77 in the heading of any correspondence. The date by which 

representation should be made is: Friday 13 December 2024. After this time Norfolk 

County Council, will be applying to the Secretary of State for Education to dispose of 

the site. 

 
Signed: Simon Hughes 

Job title; Director of Property, Norfolk County Council  

Dated: Monday 4 November 2024 
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